
I fully support getting big money out of Oregon politics by passing House Bill 3343, thus ensuring meaningful limits on political 
contributions.

Oregon voters spoke clearly in November, overwhelmingly approving Measure 107. Now is the time to finish the job.
Campaign finance reform should empower democracy, giving more voice to regular people and limiting the ability of the wealthy to 
dominate the election process. 

Our campaign finance system must have transparency and accountability to restore public confidence. We must avoid loopholes 
and other ways to game the system. 
Thank you


